
LITTLEHAMPTON  HARBOUR  BOARD 
 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 

No. 4 of 2004 
 

 

SHOAL AT ENTRANCE TO LITTLEHMPTON 

HARBOUR 
 

 

Mariners are advised that a large shoal has developed on the 

Western side of the narrows adjacent to the beach edging. 

 

This has been caused by over topping of the beach into the 

navigational channel 

 

Mariners are advised on entering Littlehampton Harbour, 

when safe to do so, navigate to the starboard side of the 

channel, just prior to reaching the area of the Eastern Pier. 

 

Warning Notices will be sited at the commencement of the 

shoal for both Northerly and Southerly traffic. 

 

Vessels can request updates of the position and size of the 

shoel, either by telephone on 01903-721215 or via VHF 

Channel 71. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

C P Hitchcock 

Harbour Master 

7 April 2004 


